
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another productive week has whizzed by in school with yet more 
developments towards our school improvement plan and ensuring 
excellence as standard. The children are enthused and excited by the 
learning taking place and the environmental changes that reflect our 
C360. This week we have had a board of director, Mrs. Gill Marlow, 
visit school alongside our chair of the LSC, Mrs. Sally Lowson – both 
remarked on the incredible displays and learning environment for our 
children.  
 

Innovation:  
The key stage 2 chrome books were delivered this week! Mr. Railston 
arrived with them all on Monday and spent the afternoon supporting 
pupils to set them up and navigate around them. This week the 
pupils have been getting used to learning on them as well as 
continuing to write in their fabulous new bespoke workbooks. Mr. 
Railston will be back on Monday next week to see how everyone is 
getting on and will begin to show the pupils how they can collaborate 
with one another on pieces of work and across the MAT schools.  
 
Community:  
Next Wednesday I have booked in a coffee morning for parents. I 
had wanted this to be face to face, however, given that we are still 
only allowed to meet up to 6 people inside, I will be holding this 
meeting online. I have put the time back to 9.30am to enable 
parents to drop off and then log on. The agenda for the session will  
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School Dinners: 

Please remember to book dinners 
online for the coming week. There 

is a new 3-week menu on the 
system.  

Inclusion Team contact details: 
James Creek and Sonia Grant:  

01237 879382 

Character virtue focus:  
Our focus virtue is resilience. How 
do those that service our coasts 

use resilience?  
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be to look at the 4 cornerstones of our curriculum and consider how 
we can ensure community engagement for all – it would also be nice 
to plan some events together for the future. To attend this session, 
you will need to complete a short questionnaire that will go out with 
this letter and then a zoom link will be sent to you next Tuesday.  
 
I hope to see many of you on screen next Wednesday.  
 
Wishing you all a restful weekend.  
 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs. RM Sharpe.  

 


